
Livingston Update, 25 April 2019 
 
Greetings from very green Greenville, South Carolina! 
 
It has been a joy to watch spring unfold, the first time in many years I have been here to see all of that 
happen.  So many beautiful flowers and flowering bushes!  So many shades of green as the trees 

leaf!  So much beauty—and so much pollen!  The cars are shades of pale yellow. 😊 
 
I will be traveling to Florida tomorrow, and will return to Greenville on May 6, our Lord willing.  This will 
be an adventure, with opportunities to report to two churches that were on the schedule last 
October.  It is fair to say that the delay was due to unavoidable circumstances.  I will also have time to 
visit friends and meet new people. 
 
Please continue to pray about the situation in Haiti.  It sounds like most of the trouble is in the central 
part of the country and Port-au-Prince, but trouble can spread quickly.  Prices have gone up markedly, 
and many items are in short supply.  Gasoline is now $5/gallon in Cap Haitien, and there are reports of 
sellers watering the fuel.  I presently have a return date of May 21, but need to be sure that is God’s 
will.  (I can already hear some of you saying that I should wait if conditions are that unstable).  I would 
like to make a decision next week about going on May 21 or waiting another month. 
 
Thanks for praying!  
 
In our Lord’s service, 
  
Anne Livingston—Haiti  
  
fannelivingston@gmail.com;  www.dranneinhaiti.com            
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